
It is that time of year again—when the 
nights grow longer, the air turns crisp, and 
hordes of costumed children descend upon 
our neighborhoods, knocking on doors 
and demanding sugary tributes. What has 
traditionally been a fun, harmless tradition, 
has, if you look closer, all the elements of a 
well-executed shakedown. That is right: Trick-
or-treaters are nothing more than miniature 
extortionists with candy-induced sugar heights, 
trespassing on our lawns and blackmailing us into 
sweet surrender.

The Trespassers: “I See You Have a Yard... 
Shame If Something Happened to It”
Imagine this: It is Halloween night. You are cozy 
on the couch, relaxing after a long day, when 
suddenly ding-dong—the doorbell rings. You 
peek through the window, and what do you see? 
A squad of ghouls, goblins, and superheroes 
lurking on your property without so much as a 
second thought!

These costumed invaders, often sporting sticky 
hands and questionable face paint, are clearly 
trespassing, but they have brought a loophole: the 
cuteness factor. Who can resist opening the door 
to a tiny Batman and a pint-sized princess Elsa? 
And once the door is cracked, you are trapped. 

Trick or Treat?
More Like Trespass, 

Blackmail, and Extortion!
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Just try refusing them, your pumpkins will never 
be the same.

The Extortionists: “Candy or Chaos!”
The phrase “trick or treat” is, on the surface, a 
simple request. But when you break it down, it 
is more of an ultimatum. “Give us candy, or we 
unleash chaos upon your house.” The threat is 
always lingering, subtly veiled by adorable smiles 
and plastic pumpkin buckets.

Refuse to fork over the goods, and you are 
basically signing up for a night of unholy revenge. 
Sure, it might just be toilet paper in your trees 
but let us not forget the potential for egg-related 
incidents. Not to mention, some particularly bold 
extortionists do not even wait for the “or” option; 
they will shake you down for full-size candy bars 
while eyeing your porch decor like it is a potential 
target for future vandalism.

The Blackmailers: “You Don’t Want to Be the 
House That Runs Out of Candy...”
We all know the rules. If your porch light is on, 
you are open to business. But woe unto you if 
you dare run out of candy before the night is over. 
Word travels fast among these trick-or-treating 
gangs, and before you know it, your house is 
labeled as “the one that ran out.” This is basically 

the neighborhood equivalent of being blacklisted 
by every pizza delivery service in town.

Your reputation is on the line, and the trick-
or-treating mafia knows it. As the candy bowls 
run low, you can almost feel the tension in the 
air. Will you survive the night with your house 
unscathed, or will you be the victim of a post-
Halloween egging spree? It is a delicate balance 
of appeasement and protection—like negotiating 
with a tiny, sugar-driven mob boss.

The Candy Economy: A Black Market in the 
Making
Let us not forget the underground economy 
that these trick-or-treaters perpetuate. With the 
demand for candy at an all-time high, what goes 
on behind closed doors is even more disturbing. 
Neighborhood alliances are formed, candy stashes 
are evaluated, and trades resembling Wall Street 
deals happen under the cover of darkness. A 
couple of Kit Kats for a Snickers? Sure, but throw 
in some Reese’s and we have a deal.

Whispered rumors circulate about certain houses 
handing out full-size candy bars—a commodity 
so rare that children flock like crows to shiny 
objects. If you are not careful, your candy 
distribution methods will become the subject of 
neighborhood gossip for months. And heaven 
forbid you try to distribute raisins or—gasp—
toothbrushes. You will be lucky if your house 
survives the night.

A Call to Action: Stand Strong, Homeowners!
So, this Halloween, when the doorbell rings and 
a mob of costumed extortionists demands their 
sugary bribes, take a moment to consider the 
true nature of this annual “tradition.” You are not 
just giving out candy, you are buying your way 
out of potential property damage. Remember, 
while they may look cute, trick-or-treaters are a 
formidable force not to be trifled with. Keep your 
candy bowl full, your pumpkins unscathed, and 
maybe—just maybe—you will make it through 
the night without becoming the next victim of 
this sugar-coated racket.

Until next year, my fellow homeowners. Stay 
strong... and stock up on chocolate.
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